PRIVATE NONPROFIT SCHOOL NOTIFICATION

This public notice must be made in regard to all federal grants, even if the school
district does not know of any Private Nonprofit schools that currently operate in
the district.

Public Notice:

Gorman ISD will be providing information to private nonprofit schools within the
school district’s boundaries that would like to learn about participating in Title I,
Part A services. Title I, Part A is a federal program intended to assist schools in
meeting the academic needs of struggling students.

The meeting will be held at 1:00 pm at the GISD School Board room at 114 W
Lexington Gorman , Tx 76454
on 5/28/2021.

Please contact Mike Winter at 254-734-3171 for additional information.



